
Are you wondering if Computer Science is for you?

If you’re at the Teacher Leader Summit right now, the answer is ‘YES!’

The newly-formed Computer Science Education Advisory Commission has been tasked with drafting

recommendations, and they need feedback from educators and Teacher Leaders just like you! We welcome

you to provide feedback on the current efforts being made in computer science education and the areas that

are being examined by the Computer Science Education Advisory Commission.

Please take 3-5 minutes to complete the survey. Regardless of your current role, as a Louisiana educator

your experience, expertise, and perspective are highly valued. The thoughts and feedback you share will be

important to the commission as they draft their recommendations. Share your insights by taking the survey

today!

Stay informed of what is happening with computer science in Louisiana by checking the website frequently

for updates.

https://forms.gle/pPoixBu5TFLaJ682A
https://forms.gle/iszMpeRYD9uAKo8o8
https://forms.gle/iszMpeRYD9uAKo8o8
https://www.louisianabelieves.com/academics/computer-science

